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Media Alert 

 

To: All Media 

 

Embargoed: For immediate release 

 

Tuesday, 13 April 2022 

 

MEC Mshengu to visit PMB schools after devastating storms. 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will tomorrow, 

Thursday, 14 April 2022 visit schools in KwaZulu-Natal following floods that not 

only forced the Department to close more that 500 schools, but also  claimed the 

lives of learners. 

 

MEC Mshengu will visit Willowfontein Combined School, Ikusaselihle High 

School and Funulwazi Primary School, all under the UMgungundlovu District. 

 

The details of the visit are as follows: 

 

 

Venue: Willowfontein Combined School 

 

Date: 14 April 2022 

 

Time: 07H30 

 
The Media is invited to cover the MEC's visit. 
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